
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Proposed Property Standards By-Law 
 
You are invited to attend a Public Information Meeting on June 5, 2019, as the Township 
of Puslinch is seeking your input and comments on an updated Property Standards By-
Law. 
 
Your attendance and comments at this meeting are welcome as it is your opportunity to 
learn more about the proposed By-Law and express any opinions that you may have.   
 
Date:   Wednesday June 5, 2019 
 
Time:   7:00 p.m.   
 
Place:  Puslinch Municipal Office, 7404 Wellington Road 34 
 
Additional Information: 
 
 
For further information or to obtain a copy of the draft of the Property Standards By-
Law, please visit the Township’s website at www.puslinch.ca or contact the Township 
Office 
 
If you are unable to attend the session, you may submit comments to the Township no 
later than June 28, 2019. For more information or to submit written comments about the 
Puslinch proposed By-Law to regulate property standards, please contact:  
Karen Landry CAO/Clerk  
Township of Puslinch Phone: 519-763-1226 ext. 214  
E-mail: klandry@puslinch.ca  

http://www.puslinch.ca/
mailto:klandry@puslinch.ca

